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RE:	Invitation	to	Urban	Forum	2017	
	
	
Dear	stakeholder,	
	
	
We	are	happy	to	invite	you	to	attend	the	2-day	Public	Forum	on	Namibia’s	Urban	Future	
2017,	hosted	at	the	Namibia	University	of	Science	and	Technology	on	Monday	27	and	
Tuesday	28	February.		
	
This	year’s	forum,	themed	RE_THINKING	HOUSING	AND	URBANIZATION	aims	to	critically	
reflect	on	the	role	of	housing	within	wider	social,	economic,	technological	and	spatial	
realities	of	Namibian	towns	and	cities.	
	
Please	see	attached	the	Programme	for	the	event	as	well	as	a	Registration	Form,	which	
needs	to	be	filled	and	returned	by	Monday	20	February.	
	
We	look	forward	to	welcome	you	to	this	important	debate.	
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	Ms	Muna	Anguwo	at	manguwo@nust.na,	or	by	phone	
at	061	207	2369.	
	
On	behalf	of	the	organising	committee,	
	
	
	
	
	
Phillip	Lühl	
Head	of	Organising	Committee	


